
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we head towards the end of another 

academic year, there are so many 

positives to reflect on and we hope that 

when you receive your child’s report you 

will be delighted with their outcomes and 

the progress that the children have made. 

As we head towards the transition days for 

the children’s new classes, we are 

confident that they are all ready to take 

the next step in their learning journey. 

Throughout June, it has been wonderful to 

see so much sporting success at Ling Moor 

as the children participated in Sports 

week. At Ling Moor we strive to ensure that 

all children are able to participate in and 

enjoy sport whilst maintaining the 

competitive edge that is so important. 

Sports days were so well supported by you 

and we are truly grateful for you cheering 

on every runner and obstacle course 

completer. All of the children were winners 

whether they crossed the line first or not 

and we have a whole host of personal 

bests to give out to the children before the 

end of the summer term. 

The highlight of our sporting week was the 

opportunity that all of the children had to 

work with expert coaches to try out 

different activities and sports. From hockey 

to yoga to dance to Drumba, all of the 

children had an amazing time learning 

new things, being active and most 

important of all, having fun. We are really 

proud of our sports offer and Mr Small is an 

amazing role model for our young people.  
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As you would expect, our Y6 children led 

the way on sports day. Their organisation, 

support of our younger pupils and 

interactions were so impressive. They 

continue to be excellent role models for 

our community. As they head into their 

final few days at Ling Moor, we are 

certainly going to take time to enjoy their 

company and many talents. 

Foundation Stage September 23 

We have already enjoyed welcoming our 

newest members of the Ling Moor family 

to school for their taster sessions. We were 

so impressed with how mature, 

independent and organised they were 

and we cannot wait to have them here full 

time in September. We do still have a few 

spaces available in Foundation Stage for 

next year so if you know of anyone moving 

into the area, please do encourage them 

to get in touch. 

Staff changes 

At the end of the academic year, we are 

saying goodbye to Mrs Parkinson as she 

heads off for her next adventure. Mrs 

Parkinson has been a core member of our 

Teaching Assistant team and of our Ling 

Moor Family for many years. We are 

incredibly grateful for her dedicated 

service to our community. Please do take 

the time to wish her a fond farewell. 

Summer Fayre & St Barnabas 

We are really looking forward to seeing 

you at the summer Fayre this year. The 

details are attached below. We have also 

sent out information about the 13th being 

a non-uniform day to raise funds for St 

Barnabas.   

Thrift  

As thoughts head to new uniform for the 

next academic year, please do think of 

visiting the Academy Thrift shop. We have 

a great collection of previously worn 

uniform that is in an excellent condition. 

We will be making the entire stock of the 

Thrift shop accessible to all on the evening 

of the summer fayre. In return for any 

items, we ask for a small donation that 

goes towards the children’s play 

equipment. 

 

  



 


